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Sayers, Margery

From: Greta Joseph <alphaville5@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 3:51 PM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: Human Rights Commission

Dear Howard County Council Members,

There have been several proposals for change considered by the council under our new County Executive. Not all have
been fully explained. Prior to making a change in the operations of the Human Rights Commission, please pause and
allow the new leadership to begin her work and the community to inquire about and understand what situation you
hope to remedy or advantage you hope to gain by the proposed change.

Why are you rushing? Please table the vote planned for this evening and hold a community forum to inform citizens and
answers our questions.
The inclement weather may make it difficult for many citizens to attend this evening.

If you have a document which may be shared to explain how the old hearing process is now ineffective and the benefits
to citizens, who have historically had cases heard by the Howard Co. Human Rights Comm, under the proposed bill, |
would like to receive it via email.

Thank you for considering this request.

Greta Joseph

10323 Cromwell Court
Ellicott City 21042
Sent from my iPhone



